
Access to Freshford Church School 
 
Update from Cllr Batchelor-Wylam: 
 
The School is still using The Tyning as before for drop off and pick ups with the one way system in 
place and really very little has changed with regards to the systems in place for the School.  
 
Andrew has mentioned to me that surrounding Schools are beginning to close year groups and send 
numbers home for testing.  
 
The School still faces possibly their greatest challenge as the virus closes around the community and 
there is a need to continue cautiously. The School really want to avoid having to disrupt the 
children’s learning especially as reception have only this week started full time.  
 
I have agreed to review the situation with Andrew at half term but as things stand there is no 
indication of a sudden drop in risk.  
 
The matting isn’t really visible and is providing a safe path for the School community as well as the 
wider community and also continuing to protect the soil structure below.  
 


